
July 29, 2022 

Re: SEPA Checklist 

The City of Puyallup Planning Department has noted that submission of the SEPA Checklist is not 

required to the city. The Puyallup School District will be completing their own SEPA designation and the 

forms will be submitted directly to the Puyallup School District.   


